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March 10, 2020

Dear Valued ERA Wire, Inc. Customer,

There have been several inquiries from our customers regarding the Corona Virus outbreak.
We continue to closely monitor the situation as the number of cases continue to grow globally.

We anticipate no interruption in our supply chain or delivery schedule.

ERA Wire continues to communicate regularly with its suppliers to capture updated status
information and to keep our customers informed of any changes that may potentially impact
delivery of product/material.

Should ERA Wire anticipate or be notified of any change in this situation, we will send updated
information to those affected customers. We remain committed to providing the utmost service
and support that our customers have come to expect of our company throughout this situation.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kim Gravel at quality@erawire.com.

We greatly appreciate and value your business.

Best Regards,
Richard Rae, Jr. %
President
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